
WINTERIZING 
VDU’s 
 
 If cars are stored in a cart barn that is safe from the elements and above 

freezing temperatures it is safe to leave the VDU’s on the cars. 
 
 Sites that have a cart storage area that is not fully enclosed and is suscepti-

ble  to the elements including below freezing temperatures; please remove 
the VDU’s from the cars and store in a warm and secure location. For easy 
installation at the beginning of season it’s recommended that the VDU’s are 
labeled with the corresponding car number from which it was removed. Do 
not affix a label or tape to the touch screen! 

 
 If cars will be used for winter activities; please remove the VDU’s and store 

in  a warm and secure location. Please contact your C.A.M. prior to removal 
of the VDU’s so Anti-tamper can be disabled.  

900 MHz Network Repeaters*  
 Courses using a 900 MHz solar repeater will need to have the batteries re-

moved and stored on a warm and secure location. 

* Please contact your Connected Account Manager if you are unsure if your course has a solar repeater. 
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